
BELLEVUE UNMANNED 
AIRCRAFT GUIDE

Welcome to Bellevue!

We hope that you enjoy visiting 
Bellevue’s parks. Here are a few 
pointers (laws actually) to ensure that 
you and others enjoy the visit. Please 
remember these laws are written 
to keep our parks safe for everyone. 
Thanks!

Please do not fly quadcopters/drones, or 
other unmanned aircraft in parks.

City of Bellevue Unmanned Aerial Vehicle Laws
For the complete park codes please see the City 
of Bellevue website http://www.cityofbellevue.
org/ or call 425-452-6881
 3.43.300 Operation of motorized 

models prohibited. 
 It is unlawful for any person to operate any 

motorized model car, aircraft, rocket or 
watercraft in any park, except as authorized 
by the city manager or his or her designee. 
(Ord. 4480 § 19, 1993; Ord. 4071 § 1, 1989.)

• When you see any unmanned aircraft flying 
in parks, please call 425-452-7225 OR if you 
feel it is unsafe, call 9-1-1.

• Please note that the FAA now requires all 
unmanned aircraft weighing 250 grams or 
more to register with the FAA. See www.faa.
gov/uas/registration for more information.

• Even when flying in legal areas, the FAA 
requires that you do not fly within 25 feet of 
people, vulnerable infrastructure or resources.

• Please follow all FAA “Know Before You Fly” 
guidelines at knowbeforeyoufly.org when 
flying unmanned aircraft in the City of 
Bellevue.

WHERE CAN I FLY MY 
DRONE?

Marymoor Park Airfield 
(with a Marymoor R/C Club Membership and 
Registration)
6046 W Lake Sammamish Parkway NE
Redmond, WA
Located in the northeast corner of Marymoor Park

For general airfield information 
please visit http://mar-c.org

The City of Bellevue is working to identify other 
legal locations where unmanned aircraft/ drones 
can legally be flown. Please contact us at 425-452-
7225 with questions. Thank you–and we hope that 
you enjoy the Bellevue Parks!


